Gentet, Matthias

From: Belinda Briones _
Sent: 13 April 2017 10:

To: Parry, Rachael

Subject: Re: 4 Ching Court listed building application

Dear Rachael,

Yes please, if you could add it to the file as an objection that would be much appreciated.
Many thanks and kind regards,

Belinda

> On Apr 13, 2017, at 10:24 AM, Parry, Rachael <Rachael.Parry@camden.gov.uk> wrote:
>
> Dear Belinda,
>
> Many thanks for your email, | have noted your comments; do you wish for me to publish this as
an objection on the file?
>
> If you wish to comment further on the application or on applications in the future | would suggest
you use Camden's website as sometime comments can be missed within emails.
>
> https://forms.camden.gov.uk/cus/serviet/ep.app?ut=X&prv=N&groupld=8483
> 9392095&typeld=84839392095&auth=100001300
>
> Kind regards,
>
> Rachael Parry BA(Hons), MA, GDip, IHBC Conservation Officer
> Development Management Supporting Communities London Borough of Camden
>
> Telephone: 0207974 1443
> Web: camden.gov.uk
>
> 2nd Floor
> 5 Pancras Square
> London N1C 4AG
>
> Please consider the environment before printing this email.
> - Original Message-----
> From: Belinda Briones [mailt_
> Sent: 12 April 2017 11:01
> To: Parry, Rachael
> Subject: 4 Ching Court listed building application
>
> Dear Rachael,
>
> | am writing to you with regards to the above listed building application which is of great concern
for me.
> | believe this application does not fit with the listing of the building and Ching Court.
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>

> | moved here over a decade ago because it was a successful mixed-use development, and that
mixed-use needs to remain as it is. Changes such as the ones in this application would make it
much less mixed-use and no longer successful for residents like me who are dependent on the
current mix for a liveable home.

>

> | also invested in, and moved here because of the valuable, special architectural nature of the
development. Changes such as the ones in this application would cut into the fabric and spoil it. |
can see the interior of the building from my flat, as well as the roof. This interior would be spoiled,
and the mansard roof would be raised so that it no longer matched the mansard roofs in the rest
of Ching Court.

>

> Thank you for taking the time to read my comments and please do not give listed building
consent to this development.

>

> Kind regards,

>

> Belinda

> This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright
protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please
contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.



